' KEBS, INC

Engineering * Surveying

September 26, 2017

Mr. Bryan Myrkle
City of Charlotte

111 E. Lawrence Ave
Charlotte, MI 48813

Re! Oakridge Estates Site Condominium

Dear Mr. Myrkle:

Please find enclosed a Site Plan review application, $100 fee check, and 15 sets of site plans for
the Oakridge Estates site condominium project off Foote Street.

The previously approved condominium site plan has been revised to show only 36 proposed
single family home sites on the existing development. The new layout will allow for the existing
utility leads to be used without the need to cut new leads into the existing roadways.

If you should have any questions regarding the plans or need additional information, please do
not hesitate to contact me at (517) 339-1014 or by email at ajpatrick{@kebs.com.

Sincerel%,

Allen J. Patrick, P.E.
KEBS. Tnc.
Project Manager
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